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SUMMARY
Requires Oregon Health Authority to adopt partially aligned preferred drug list for coordinated care
organizations.

Subject to exceptions, allows <i>Oregon Health</i>] authority to require prior authorization for
prescription drugs<i>, other than mental health drugs,</i>] that are not listed on
Practitioner-Managed Prescription Drug Plan and that are reimbursed on fee-for-service basis.
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